
 

 
 

CITY OF CAPE CORAL NORTH 1 WEST UEP ROAD WORK 
FOR WEEK OF JULY 7, 2025 

 
 

This weekly report is prepared to inform the public about upcoming road work in the City of Cape Coral North 1 
West Utilities Extension Project (UEP). Below are the road work area locations/road closures for major roads and 

local roads. 
 

Motorists, pedestrians, and bicyclists should use caution while traveling as crews work in this area. 
 

**note** Any new changes will be shown in red 
 

 
 



 

 



 
 
 

 
 
 
   

 
 

 

 
 

City of Cape Coral, North 1 West Utilities Extension Project 
(833) CAPE UEP - (833) 227-3837 

Please visit the website for more information  www.capecoral.gov/uep/north_1.php 

http://www.capecoral.gov/uep/north_1.php

